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Full resumption of public Elementary and Junior High Schools 

 

Full resumption of public elementary and junior high schools within the prefecture which have been 

closed as a result of the earthquake is expected from May 10 (Tue) onwards, according to the 

Kumamoto Prefecture Board of Education. 

  

 

 


